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In Reception, we have been thinking about lifecycles,
ahead of the arrival of our caterpillars! We reflected upon
our previous learning of the lifecycle of a chicken, and
learnt about the lifecycle of frogs and caterpillars. The
children have been keen to recreate the lifecycles in the
provision - here is Marcie’s lifecycle of a frog! Finley made
an amazing hungry caterpillar with the blocks! Ask your
children about some of the amazing vocabulary they have
learnt - chrysalis, metamorphosis and lifecycle.
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This week we have started a new activity in
nursery - Story Dough!
Story Dough is a great activity for developing
the children's physical skills, communication
and language and their imaginations. They had
lots of fun saying silly rhymes, creating
'custard fairies' and trying out the play dough
tools.
We look forward to going on lots more
'inventures' (adventures where you invent
things) with Noodle and Titch very soon.
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